
Vol  2.4.17 

19 October 2017 

IMPORTANT DATES 
IMPORTANT DATES 

October 

Tue 24 School Board Meeting 5.45pm 

Wed 25 Year 5 Zoo Camp 

Thur 26 SWPSA Years 4 - 6 

  Year 5 Return from Camp 

November 

Wed 1 All Souls Day Mass 10am 

Wed 8 Year 6 Reconciliation 10am 

Fri 10  School Disco 

Wed 15 Year 5 Reconciliation 10am 

Tue 21 School Board Meeting and ACM 

St Mary’s Catholic Primary School 
Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Students and Friends, 
On Tuesday night, we had a fantastic attendance at our P & F meeting.  Part of the meeting was spent planning for 
2018 with next year’s Class Reps putting their names forward to coordinate another huge variety of friend and 
fund raising events.   
Congratulations to the many students and parents who took part in the ‘Surf to Surf,’ running and walking distanc-
es from 2 to 10 km.  A team of five St Mary’s super runners won the Primary School Team prize of a trophy and 
$200 for the school.  The group are currently working out what they would like to purchase for school. 
Make sure you read the article on page two of this week’s Bunbury Mail which features our amazing team of      
students who will be taking part in the twenty four hour Relay for Life which starts on 4 November.  The team of 
eighteen students (and growing), along with their very enthusiastic parents, have raised more than $3000 in       
support of the Cancer Council.  Dr Ale Olgiati also appears in the photo because of the free skin checks that she is 
offering the school community.  See inside for details if you are interested in an appointment with Dr Ale. 
Our Year 5 and 6 students showed off their mathematical knowledge by finishing first and second in the Bunbury 
Round of the Numero Challenge.  
Next Wednesday and Thursday I get to drive the bus for the Year 5 Zoo Camp.  Mrs Alberti has planned two full 
days of activities that are sure to create lifelong memories for the students. 
God bless 
Paul Cronin 

Address: Box 247 Bunbury 6230 

Telephone: 9726 7500 

Fax: 9791 3219 

Email: admin@stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au 

Newsletter items: evans.aurelia@cathednet.wa.edu.au 

Web Page:  www.stmarysbnby.wa.edu.au  

Vision Statement 
 

 

Heavenly Father 

You are the One from Whom every family derives its origin. 

Grant that, in keeping with Your glorious riches 

we may be strengthened with power through the Spirit 

for the development of our inner selves. 

Help us to develop our natural talents to the full 

while at the same time growing in Your likeness 

to Your Son Jesus Christ. Amen  

http://www.stmarysbunbury.wa.edu.au


SAME SEX MARRIAGE 
Please see a letter from Bishop Holohan included in this newsletter regarding same sex marriage.  If there are any     
queries or comments, can these please be made directly to the Bishop at bishop@bunburycatholic.org.au.  Thank 
you. 
 
BOOK CLUB 
Issue 7 catalogues have been distributed and orders are due back by Monday 23 October 2017. 
 
UNIFORM NEWS 
Full summer uniform is to be worn from Monday 23 October.  The Uniform Shop is open on Friday mornings from 
830am to 9.30am, except for Friday 3 November. 
On Friday 3 November, between 8.30am and 9.30am, Pre Primary parents are advised that students will be fitted 
out for their Year 1 uniforms in the Kindy room.  There will be a selection of uniforms in various sizes that the chil-
dren will be able to try on, and orders can be placed on this day. 
Kindy parents who have children progressing to Pre Primary in 2018 will be able to place their uniform orders on 
Monday 6 November from 2.15pm to 3pm in the Playgroup room. 
 
CANTEEN 
Canteen Roster until Friday 27 October: Friday 20 October   - Carmela Spinelli 
       Wednesday 25 October    - Helper required  
      Friday 27 October   - Carmel Sutton 
Please note that fandangles, which are currently sold in the canteen, are being deleted as a canteen item. A few of 
each flavour are still available until sold out.  They will not be replaced. Still available are icy poles, vanilla ice-
cream tubs and frozen yoghurts; mango, strawberry and raspberry.  
Canteen volunteers are much needed for 2018. If you are available to assist, please fill in the attached form and 
return to the front office or canteen before the end of term or early 2018. 
Alternatively it can be emailed to : ali.gray@cewa.edu.au. 

STUDENT AWARDS 

SCHOOL NEWS 

YEAR 1 Louis Best Mia Panuccio Scarlett White Ayla Mighall 

YEAR 2 Benjamin Lincoln Michael Twomey   

YEAR 3 Cooper Clark Eamon Ramsay   

YEAR 4 Lily Kilpatrick Levi Postma   

YEAR 5 Natalia Dillon Amy Hunter   

YEAR 6 James Donovan Maddison Lord   

A.R. 75% Neha Bobby Harry Kane Jai Cahill Lochlan Moore 

 Jedd Patterson    

A.R. 100% Jasmine Turner Caitlyn Hebbend   

A.R. 2ND 100% Amy Hunter    

50KM  Sanjan O’Brien    

PRINCIPAL Toby McGee Jade Turpin   

St Mary’s Dads and Male Care Givers Get Together 
Who:  St Mary’s Dads and Male care givers  

Where:  Rose Hotel Main Bar 

When: 7 pm Friday the 20/10/17 

mailto:ali.gray@cewa.edu.au


 

Piano/Keyboard Lessons 

Mr Mills will have some vacancies in 2018. 

For further information, please contact Mr Mills on 

phone no. 9797 2368 or email 

millsmusic@bigpond.com 

Interschool Numero Challenge 
What a fantastic sight it was seeing over 70 enthusiastic mathematicians at work at the Numero Inter 
Schools Challenge on Tuesday. 18 teams of students from various schools participated in the Numero 
Challenge. Throughout the morning there was a continuous buzz, as the students solved challenges 
and played games against each other. St Marys entered 4 teams, 3 of which were placed in the top 
six; a fantastic result.  
The overall winning team was our very own Numero Ninjas which consisted of Jacob Orsi, Elijah De 
Coppi, Jai Cahill and Aidan Hall. In second place was the Wildcard Wackos with Molly Turner, Aurora 
Postma, Kace Brand and Lorenzo Fimognari. This team won the games and scramble sections of the 
competition.  
The Human Calculators and Maths Machines consisting of Archie Pemberton, Max Di Lallo, Nick 
O’Brien, Ranee Cross, Calla Bott, Sophia Cross, Koby Drage-Edwards and Lance Santos, competed 
very well for their first time at the competition.  
Overall a very good result from all our teams. 
Gillian Alberti 
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The theme for National Water Week this year is 'Water – the Heart of our Culture' which encourages young 

people to explore how water shapes our everyday lives through recreational activities, the natural world and our 

community values.  

The week is a call to action, challenging us all to make changes to our day-to-day lives to protect this essential 

resource which shapes almost everything we do. 

Water wise tips for the home: 

 If you read your water meter regularly, you will be 

able to detect any irregularities, such as leaks. This 

will save both water and money. 

 Turn the tap off while you brush your teeth. Simply 

wet your toothbrush before you begin and use a 

glass of water to rinse your mouth. 

 Always repair leaking taps. Just one tap left dripping 

at a drop per second wastes up to 50 litres of water a 

day. That's over 10,000 litres of water a year! 

 Install a water efficient shower head, which can save 

about 14,500 litres of water per household per year. 

 Wait until you have a full load in your dishwasher or 

washing machine and use the economy mode. This 

can save you water and energy. 

 Keep your pool covered when not in use. Without a 

cover, more than half the water in your pool can 

evaporate over a year. Our Kindy students know how to be Water Wise 

SCHOOL FEES 
The final school fees statements for 2017 have been sent home this week.  School fee payments should be        
finalised by the end of November.  Should you have any difficulty with regard to payment, please contact Mrs  
Guzzi in the office (Monday - Thursday,) to set up a payment plan.   



Super Scientists… 
In Year 1 Science the students have been bug detectives. Last week we went on a bug hunt around 

the school and found slaters, ants, dragonflies, spiders, snails and lots of other interesting       

creatures. We loved exploring our schoolyard in the sunshine with our magnifying glasses and      

clipboards like true biologists!!! 

In Year 2 Science we were lucky enough to get TADPOLES!!!!! The students were very excited to 

see the different stages of a frog’s life cycle and learn more about how these amphibians survive in 

their environment. 
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